
 

 

Are you an individual or a family member of an individual who has been 
offered or is receiving MaineCare Section 29 Waiver Services?  

Are you wondering how to select/evaluate a community service provider? 

Are you interested in testing a tool that can help you make that decision? 

 
The Maine Developmental Disabilities Council (MDDC) is looking for several 
people who will give us feedback about “SELECTING A COMMUNITY 
SUPPORT PROVIDER: A Toolkit for Assessing Adult Developmental 
Services, MaineCare Section 29 Edition”. 
 
How can I participate? 

1. Fill out and submit a short application available through MDDC’s website 
www.maineddc.org or by calling 207-287-4221. 

2. Use this toolkit to make decisions about and/or evaluate employment, home 
support, and/or community support services.  

3. Submit detailed feedback on the official evaluation form.  
 
MDDC will provide a $50 gift card from one of a selected list of businesses to 
participants who provide feedback that meets the project’s needs by April 30, 2016.  
 
Questions? Contact Rachel Dyer at MDDC Rachel.M.Dyer@Maine.gov or 207-287-4221 
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